Region A and Heat

Judy and I are excited about going to the upcoming Region A Rally/Convention on September the 16, 17 & 18th at the beautiful Lakepoint Lodge in Eufaula, Al. We've started getting a list of the things that we want and need to take with us. The Region is going all out to make it a fun as well as an educational event with the pajama party and seminars a plenty, including a Trike Riders Course for those that need it. Judy and I will be at the Rider Ed table so come by and say hi we'd love to see you.

I'm pleased to say that the sale of bike raffle tickets is going very well. In my travel around the District visiting with several chapters I'm hearing good things, so far three chapters have sold all their tickets and are asking for more. I talked with a couple of chapters that have sold over one thousand of their tickets. We are starting to get checks in for the tickets sold. Last month I talked about the team concept (Together Everyone Achieves More) which leads me to believe that this concept works. I've talked with members that have sold tickets in California, Wyoming, North Dakota, North and South Carolina Tennessee, and Ohio. Based on the reports that I've gotten and what I'm hearing all chapters are doing a great job of selling their Bike Raffle Tickets, Keep up the good work.

The summer heat is still with us so keep reminding your riders & co-riders to hydrate before and during the ride, your body loses a pint of water an hour while riding in these temperatures. Stay away from your caffeine drinks as they tend to speed up the dehydrating process. Water and sports drinks are the best for you. Remember A T G A T (All The Gear All The Time) We look forward to seeing you in Eufaula.

Till Next We Meet Keep The Shiny Side Up and The Rubber On The Road

Don & Judy Danbury Senior Master Tour Riders Florida District Educators